
 

2332 Galiano Street 2nd Floor, Coral Gables, FL 33134 
561-901-9255, wheikkinen@somieng.com 

 

 
April 22, 2024 
SOMI Project No.: 24001 
 
City of Cooper City 
Public Works Department 
9070 SW 51st Street 
Cooper City, Florida 33328 
(954) 434-2300 
 
Subject: FPL Sheridan Transmission Substation  
  830 Pine Island Road, Cooper City, Florida 33024 
  Tree Removal Permit Request 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
SOMI Engineering, LLC (SOMI), on behalf of Florida Power & Light (FPL), submits this request for a 
Tree Removal Permit for the FPL Sheridan Transmission Substation. 
 
In accordance with drawing E-SHE09 Sheridan Transmission Substation Tree Removal Plan (sheets 1-4), 
six hundred and fifty-seven (657) trees are proposed to be removed from the site as part of the Transmission 
Substation development.  Four (4) of the proposed trees to be removed were classified as dead. 
 
In accordance with the City of Cooper City Tree Preservation Code, the fee for tree removal is $25/tree and 
does not consider dead trees.  Thus, six hundred and fifty-three (653) trees x $25/tree = $16,325 for 
proposed tree removal to be paid by FPL. Refer to drawing E-SHE09 (sheets 1-4) Sheridan Transmission 
Substation Tree Removal Plans and the Tree Mitigation Table provided on page 4 of 4 with this submittal 
for proposed tree removal details. 
 
Please contact the undersigned at 561-901-9255 or wheikkinen@somieng.com should you have any 
questions or require additional information. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

William D. Heikkinen, P.E.  
SOMI Engineering, LLC 
 
Attachments: 
 
Attachment A – E-SHE09 Tree Removal Plans (with Mitigation Table) 


